
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:  All Faculty 
 
FROM:  David Carr, Provost and Executive Vice President  
 
SUBJECT: Summer Research Support 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2008 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that the College has increased its appropriation of summer research 
support for faculty to $45,000. Although these funds are intended primarily for faculty below 
the rank of Professor, all full time and half time faculty with contracts for the 2008-09 
Academic Year (except 13(d) 13(m) 13(o), visiting, and faculty in transition) are eligible to 
apply. 
 
We anticipate that these awards will consist of up to $5,000 per proposed project.  
 
Proposals following the R&PD application form should be submitted to the Grants Office no 
later than close of business on Monday, April 7. Although waived for this year, proposals 
submitted in the future must refer to Faculty Plans. 
 
For this summer’s awards, the R&PD Committee will recommend award recipients to me. 
Recipients will be notified of award decisions no later than Monday, April 28. Summer 
Research award recipients are restricted to teaching no more than one course during the 
summer. Summer Research Support payments will be disbursed with the July and August 
payroll cycles.  
 
Recipients will be required to make a progress report on their project to the Grants Office no 
later than September 30, 2008, followed by a proposal to present the results of their Summer 
Research in a forum such as the Day of Scholarship. 


